JEFF D.ATWOOD ({883-1SE60)

ATWOOD & MA LON E ROSS L.MALONE

THARLES F.MALONE

LAWYERS RUSSELL 3. MANN

PAJL A.CODTER
308 F. TURNER

ROBERT A.JOHNSON
P. C.DRAWER 7C0O

TELEPHONE 505 6£22-622|
SECUR!ITY MATIONAL BANK BUILDING

ROSWELL ,NEW MEXICO

March 1, 1963

Mr. M.L. Armstrong o
District Supervisor U P
Oil Conservation Commission '
Post Office Drawer DD I » .
Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Kenneth V. Barbee Well, No. 1 To L

Dear Mr. Armstrong:
We enclose for your files copies of the letters constituting offers for
bids which we have mailed to Steinberger Drilling Company, Cap Ful-

ton and Chase Well Service,

We have requested that these contractors obtain from your office the
complete specifications for the work.

I expect that you will be hearing from these contractors in the near fu-
ture, and we appreciate your cooperation in this respect.

It was a pleasure to meet you at Santa Fe.
With regards,
Very truly yours,

ATWOOD & MALONE

N //mé/j%,\

Encl.

CC: James Durrett,Jr.
Qil Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico



